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AMessage From the Director
Hello and Happy New Year everyone! I hope that your past few weeks have been full of
joy and have provided times of relaxation! The past year has been full of new adventures
here at camp and we have begun gearing up for a year full of more exciting moments. As
always the year would not have been complete without everyone involved in camp, near
and far. From those who read our monthly newsletter to those who have come and spent
time with us at camp, you all make camp what it is. I am going into the new year thankful
for each of you, the camp, and all of the memories that have beenmade. Here is to a

year of trying new things, Happy New Year!
With Peace and Love,

Erin Newport

ProgramUpdates
We have a new website! Browse around and check out all the new parts!

coloradlionscamp.org

We have updated our Amazon Wishlist! Camp would not be made possible without the
donations we receive! We are so thankful for the donations we have already received!

Off-Season Here at Camp

We just concluded our January respite at the Great Wolf Lodge. We had a great weekend
filled with tons of fun! We went to the waterpark, did their high ropes course, went
bowling, andmore! See below for some pictures from our weekend!

We have openings in the following Respite:
- March 1-3, 2024 (Friday-Sunday)
-

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.
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Updates on Summer 2024
Our camp application is now live! Follow this link to get to our application. We look
forward to welcoming both returning and new faces to our program in just a handful of
months! CLICK HERE FOR SUMMER APPLICATION

Our staff application is also live! Working at camp is an awesome and unique
experience! Follow this link to get our staff application. CLICK HERE FOR STAFF
APPLICATION

Positions still open:
- Male and Female Counselors
- Sports and Games Specialist

- Cook
- Camp Nurse

Respite Pictures

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.
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